Jim Davidson 905-985-7499 Thornhill Cemetery

Doug Watt 905-707-5246 P.O. Box 53010
Bruce Stewart 905-889-6910 10 Royal Orchard Bivd.
Marion Zeltins  905-889-2601 Thornhill ON L3T 7R9

August 24, 2010

The Corporation of the Town of Markham
101 Town Centre Blvd.
Markham , Ontario
L3R 9w3
Atth: Town Clerk

Dear Sir/Madame

On behalf of the Trustees of the Thornhill Cemetery | would like to formally request that
the Town of Markham assume responsibility for the care and maintenance of the
Thornhill Cemetery and other assets of the Trust. | wish to confirm that on August 11,
2010 we, the Trustees, met with Kimberley Kitteringham , Stephen Huycke and Lorne
Smith to request the transfer of all of the Trust’s assets to the Town at the end of our
current operational year. (November 15, 2010).

We feel that we must make this request because of the retirement of board members
and the inability to find new volunteers.

Because the cemetery is of historical importance to Thornhill and is used by Thornhill
residents as a park, we request that it be maintained as carefully as it is being
maintained now.

Yours sincerely,
D) L A CL g

Secretary of the Trustees of the Thornhill Cemetery

RECEIVED
AUG 26 2010

TOWN OF MARKHAM
CLERKS DEPT.




